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Our Mission Statement 
 
Respect yourself                                       
Respect everyone in our school community 
Respect everyone in our local community 
Respect everyone in our global community                   
But most of all, respect God our Father in Heaven    
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AT 
SCHOOL 

As part of the 
Annual  RSPB      
Birdwatch Campaign, Year 3 have 
been busy building a bird hide in 
the Rainbow Garden.  They are      
learning how to identify the 
many birds we have visiting the 
garden and making sure the bird 
feeders are topped up with 
seed.  If you would like to take 
part in Birdwatch, go to the 
RSPB's website.   

Year 6 experimented with       
different utensils imitating birds 
beaks to collect their food . The 
results were surprising. 

AT HOME 

Great work! Some of you 
are making 
us very 
hungry! 

FEBRUARY HALF TERM HOLIDAY                                                        

In line with the Government announcement this week, we will not be 
open over the half term holiday.   For those children currently in 
school, the last day will be Friday, 12th Feb and we will re-open on 
Monday 22nd Feb for those same children only.  We will update you 
when we have a confirmed date for all pupils to return to school. 

Cheap eats for lockdown weeks 

https://www.nhs.uk/change4life/
recipes/lunch/cheap-lockdown-lunch
-ideas 

Weekly Testing                                                              
We are so grateful to all our parents/carers for taking 
your children for tests weekly. Staff are all testing twice 
weekly too.  You are keeping each other safe and this in 
turn keeps our key worker families safe.  We can feel 
proud that we are all doing our bit to keep as many     
people as safe as  possible, this is so important in our fight 

against COVID.  THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT. 
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